
La Réplique 

Tract for nurses, licensed practical nurses and respiratory 
therapists in Outaouais 

Message 

 

ATTENTION - IMPORTANT - ATTENTION 

Considering the coronavirus pandemic 

Considering the current public health crisis 

  

  
The implementation of new local provisions has been postponed until 

September 13, 2020. 

  

The SPSO is holding discussions with the employer to finalize how to 

implement the new local provisions. 

  

In the meantime, your local provisions remain in effect as before, that 

is to say they operate per facility.  

  

However, the measures stipulated in the ministerial order will apply to 

all facilities. 

For further information, contact the 
SPSO at 

819-893-7117 


